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Happy Friday! 
Hello, everyone. It has been a lovely week in school with delightful (almost) summer-like weather. As we move 
into the warmer months, please ensure that your child is prepared for the school day. Children should have a full 
water bottle in school every day to keep them hydrated which will support their learning. We are running low on 
some uniform items including leggings, jumpers and t-shirts/polo shirts. If you have any which are still in good 
condition, we’d welcome donations. As ever, your support is hugely appreciated. Mr Routledge 

Beach 
This week, Year Five travelled to Blyth Beach. Children worked 
in groups to perform the poem ‘Pirate Song’, which was written 
by Jane Newberry. They have recently been working with this 
poem in their English lessons in school. Children were very 
fortunate with the weather and demonstrated fantastic acting 
and improvisation skills. It was unfortunate that the Year Three 
Howick visit was postponed but we will arrange a new date as 
soon as possible! 

Nursery Rocket Science 
The children in Nursery have been learning about rockets as 
part of their space topic this week. On Tuesday, the children 
experienced watching different rockets taking off and talked 
about the different forces needed to send the rockets hurtling 
into the sky. It was brilliant to see how #enthusiastic and 
#curious they were with their learning! 

Tiny Tasters 
Our popular after school club is returning for four weeks this 
summer after being postponed earlier this year. The new dates 
will be Tuesday 13th May, Tuesday 20th May, Tuesday 3rd June 
and Tuesday 10th June. We still have some places available so 
please look out for a letter coming home with your child. In the 
first instance we are opening this up to parents in Reception, Year 
One and Year Two. Expression of interest needs to be completed 
and returned to the office by Wednesday 9th April. 

Easter Egg Competition  
We are excited to be holding our popular egg decorating competition again this 
year. Children are invited to decorate an egg and bring it into school on Thursday 
10th April. Entries will be presented for judging on Friday 11th with Easter Egg 
prizes available for the best designs. Children will be able to view all the entries 
throughout the day and there will be lots of photographs on Facebook. A reminder 
that all eggs should be hard boiled or polystyrene in case of breakages! 
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Year Five Back on Track Project 
This week, Year Five enjoyed their fifth session of the Back on Track 
programme. The session focussed on criminal exploitation and the 
potential dangers posed by people seeking to take advantage of young 
people for criminal gain. The session was delivered by Rob Farmer who 
works as a community safety officer for Northumberland County 
Council. Rob told us all about criminal exploitation and how to recognise 
situations where criminal exploitation might occur. It was a very valuable 
session and the children asked sensible, pertinent questions.  

Attendance 

This week, Year Three had the highest attendance, very closely followed by Year Five. Attendance has been 
lower this week than we’d hope for. Please do everything you can next week to ensure we end the term on a high! 
 

Reception - 88.75%    Year One - 93.72%   Year Two - 93.26%   Year Three - 95.75% Year Four - 93.82%   
Year Five - 93.71%    Year Six - 95.53% 

On the Menu Next Week . . .  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


	 

